
 

 
 
 

 
 

Netball Club - Tuesdays 3:30-4:30pm 
Term 1 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Netball Club for Years 4, 5 and 6 will start on Tuesday 11th September 2018. 
 
If your child would like to take part in this club please complete the form below and return to the school 
office by Monday 10th September. 
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
Sarah Stone 
 
Sports Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Reply slip – Year 4, 5 and 6 Netball Club Term 1 September 2018 
 
Netball Club 3:30pm – 4:30pm every Tuesday in Term 1 starting on Tuesday 11th September 2018 
 
My child would like to take part in Netball Club 
 
Please return the reply slip to school by Monday 10th September 2018 
 
Name of child ___________________________________ Year Group______________________ 

 
Signed ______________________________________ Date____________________________ 
 
 
 
 


